Notice of Store Policy Transformation

Dear Valued Customers,

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to inform you of an important
transformation to our store policies that will take effect on DATE.

The new policies aim to enhance your shopping experience and include the following changes:

e Return Policy: Returns must be made within 30 days of purchase.

o Payment Methods: We now accept digital wallets and contactless payments.

e Customer Service Hours: Extended hours from 9 AM to 9 PM, seven days a week.
We are committed to providing you with the best service possible, and we appreciate your
understanding during this transition. For further information, please do not hesitate to reach out
to us at contact@example.com or visit our website at www.example.com.

Thank you for being a loyal customer.

Sincerely,

Your Store Name



